
   

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 23, 2017 
Contact: AHA 

303.696.4500 
 

US Equestrian Accepting Applications for 2017 U.S. Saddle 
Seat World Cup Team Coaches 

From the US Equestrian Communications Department 
 
Lexington, Ky. - US Equestrian is now accepting applications for 2018 U.S. Saddle Seat World Cup Team 
Coaches. The team will consist of six athletes for both the three- and five-gaited sections and will 
compete at the 2018 Saddle Seat World Cup competition scheduled to take place in the United 
States.  Interested parties should complete an application and submit their resume no later than 
September 1, 2017. 
  
The application and job description can be found 
here:  https://files.usef.org/assets/DFYdBxNxsV0/2018-coach-application.pdf. 
  
US Equestrian reserves the right to amend the job description. Any additional information will be made 
available on www.usasaddleseatworldcup.org. 
  
Please contact Lori Nelson at lnelson@usef.org if you have any questions. 
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AHA is a major equine association serving 84,000 Arabian, Half-Arabian and Anglo-Arabian horse owners across North America. 
AHA registers and maintains a database of more than one million Arabian, Half-Arabian and Anglo-Arabian horses. AHA produces 
championship events, recognizes over 400 Arabian horse shows and distance rides and provides activities, education, and 
programs that promote breeding and ownership. 
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